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Dear NJAIS Head of School Administrative Assistant,

You are cordially invited to attend an 

NJAIS Appreciation Luncheon 

to be held at
The Wardlaw-Hartridge School, Edison, NJ
http://www.whschool.org/page.cfm?p=511
Oakwood Room 
 on
Friday, June 26, 2015 
[bookmark: _GoBack]11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m.

The luncheon will be hosted by the NJAIS Staff.

Please RSVP by Thursday, June 18, 2015 to:

Blair Orloff, borloff@njais.org
OR 201-654-6539

We look forward to seeing you.  
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Dear NIAISHead ofSchool Administraive Assistant,

You are cordially invited to attend an
NJAIS Appreciation Luncheon

b feldar
The Wardlaw-Hareridge Schoof, £dison, N3
S A —

Friday, June 26, 2015
130 am - 30 pm

“The luncheon will e hosted by the NJAIS Staf.
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We loo forward t seeing you.
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